Docket: 50-382/81-30

Louisiana Power and Light Company

ATIN: L. V. Maurin, Vice President, |
Nuclear Operations :

142 Delaronde Street \

New Orleans, LA 70174 \

Gentlemen:

Thank you for your letter dated March 5, 1982, in response to our letter
and Notice of Violation dated February 1, 1982. We have no further questions
at this time and will review your corrective actions during a future
inspection.

Sincerely,
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G. L. Madsen, Chief
Reactor Project Branch 1

s
Louisiana Power and Light Company
Waterford-3

ATIN: D. B. Lester, Plant Manager
P. 0. Box B - Killena

Taft, LA 70066

Louisiana Power and Light Company

ATIN: F. J. Drummond, Project Support Manager
142 Delaronde Street

New Orleans, LA 70174

Mr. T. F. Garrets, QA Manager
(same address)
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